
 
 

 

 

TRANSNET TO IMPLEMENT CONTINGENCY PLANS FOR BUSINESS CONTINUITY 
 
 
[Johannesburg, 17 March 2023] Transnet SOC Ltd. (Transnet) is working with 

stakeholders to implement contingency plans where necessary to ensure business continuity 

in light of the planned protest action on Monday 20 March 2023. 

The plans will take into consideration operational demands and available capacity. Transnet’s 

priority remains to ensure the safety of its operations and employees, as well as customers 

and stakeholders accessing Transnet facilities.  

Transnet will continuously monitor the situation and adjust its contingency plans accordingly. 
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Issued on behalf of Transnet SOC Ltd. 


